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From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2019 11:31 AM


To: Nate Mantua


Cc: Eric Danner


Subject: SWFSC Support for CCVO for ROC LTO


Hi Nate --

We had a call upon return from the furlough when I talked through the status of the the Central Valley's


Reinitiation of Consultation on the CVP/SWP ops (aka ROC LTO) and our asks of the Science Center, and we


eventually got to the task slated for you (Synthesis of Best Available Science Regarding Climate Analysis). Can


you let me know the status of this? Our team is fast and furious into working on the analysis of effects to the


species, so the time is getting ripe for us to have this info to start to apply.


Feel free to contact me if you have any questions.


Thanks!


Cathy



